
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

January 27, 2006 
 

 
 
To the Honorable 

Common Council of the 
City of Milwaukee 

Room 205 – City Hall 
 
Re: Indemnification Agreement between the City of  

 Milwaukee and the Employes’ Retirement System 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
Enclosed is a resolution approving an indemnification agreement between the City of Milwaukee 

and the Employes’ Retirement System.  We ask that a file be opened and referred to the 
appropriate committee.  The current indemnification agreement expires on March 31, 2006.  

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 

 
 

RUDOLPH M. KONRAD 
Deputy City Attorney 
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